
This work is important, and nothing important is easy. NJEA members will work as long  
as necessary to achieve the pension justice we all deserve. Please be part of our progress  
by becoming a Pension Justice Advocate today!

®

If pension justice matters to 
you, then join the campaign to 

elect NJEA’s endorsed candidate 
for governor, Sean Spiller!

Spiller!
Pension JusticeFor 

it has to be
When it comes to our pensions, NJEA members know what 
a difference a governor can make. Under Gov. Chris Chris-
tie, pension payments were neglected and pension benefits 
were slashed. The damage was devastating.

Under Gov. Phil Murphy, pensions are finally being fully funded, for the 
first time in decades. Over his seven years in office, he has turned the tide 
in our favor and set the stage for making even more pension progress.

But there is still much work to do, and New Jersey’s NEXT governor will determine 
whether we continue to more forward toward true pension justice for ALL members, 
or whether we are threatened with even deeper cuts and a return to the irresponsible 
funding failures of the past.

NJEA President Sean Spiller is the ONLY candidate for Governor we  
can count on to fight for pension justice from Day One! 

• He understands the damage that has been done by forcing all new members into 
the inferior Tier 5. 

• He understands that DCRP is not a pension and does not provide even basic 
security in retirement. 

• He doesn’t blame you for the failures of politicians. He understands that you’ve 
NEVER missed a single pension payment, and it is only the state’s past irresponsibility 
that has left us with the unjust system we have today. 

• He understands that pensions are a solemn promise that the state has to keep.

• Most importantly, he is committed to working with all stakeholders to create a stronger, 
fairer and better funded pension system that we can count on when we finish our careers.
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